

October 14, 2022

Dear Accredited Condominium Management Services Ltd.,

We are pleased to share the Children's Cottage Society's 2021-2022 Annual Report with you. Our audited 2021-2022 Financial Statements are also available on our Children's Cottage Society website at childrenscottage.ab.ca under the "About" menu.

Once again, the past year was an eventful one for the Children's Cottage. COVID-19 continued to present us with daily challenges, but our amazing employees, volunteers, and community partners rose to the challenge and continued to provide high quality programming for the families who called and came through our doors. Our Caring Together Campaign gained great momentum, raising funds for our new Crisis Nursery and Family Support Centre, and we were able to break ground on the construction in April.

As you read about our activities from the past year, we want to thank you for the part you played in keeping the Children's Cottage operational during the COVID-19 pandemic. Thanks to our donors, funders, and community supporters; the Crisis Nursery, Brenda's House, and Family Resource Network were able to operate our programs throughout another challenging year, and we look forward to the future.

On behalf of the entire team at the Children's Cottage Society, we thank you for your continued support for Calgary's children and families.

Sincerely,

Lisa Garrisen Interim Leader

Children's Cottage Society, 204-2120 Kensington Road NW, Calgary, AB T2N 3R7 | P. 403-283-4200 | childrenscottage.ab.ca